Important Notice: Beware of Fraudulent Emails Impersonating Our Company

Dear Valued Partners,

Greetings from HOPE Study Abroad Service.

We would like to bring to your attention a recent incident involving fraudulent emails sent by individuals impersonating our company. These emails, sent using incorrect domain names, have been designed to mislead and defraud recipients. We were recently contacted by a few partner and non-partner institutions overseas to verify an email (see below in the Chinese version of this notice), and upon investigation, we confirmed that it was fake.

For your reference, please note the following:

- 1. The domain name of the fraudulent email is incorrect.
- 2. We do not have an employee named Caili Zhang.
- 3. The phone and fax numbers provided in the email are incorrect.

To avoid any confusion or potential risk, we strongly advise you to remain vigilant and exercise caution. Should you receive any suspicious emails, please do not click on any links or share any sensitive information.

If you have any doubts or concerns, please feel free to contact Alice Zhang directly at a.zhang@hope-studyabroad.com for verification.

We take this matter very seriously, and we are actively working to protect the interests of our partners. Kindly be assured that any fraudulent activities under our name are not affiliated with us, and we will not be held liable for any damages resulting from such actions.

We kindly ask all of our partners to remain alert and verify any suspicious activity immediately. Additionally, we are working with authorities to address this situation and take necessary legal action against those responsible.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Your security and trust are of utmost importance to us.

Best regards,

关于不法分子冒用我司名义发送虚假邮件的严正声明

近日,我司陆续收到海外各合作院校及相关人士反映,有不法分子冒用我司名义发送虚假邮件,此等不法行为严重损害了我司的声誉。

我司高度重视,为维护公司及各合作伙伴等的合法权益,现特别提醒并郑重声明如下:



- 1. 虚假邮件域名不正确;
- 2. 我司并无名为 Caili Zhang 的员工;
- 3. 虚假邮件中所留的电话和传真号码均不正确。

请大家提高警惕,谨防上当受骗;并请您注意千万不要点击邮件里的不明链接。如您遇到任何可疑情况,请及时联系我司进行核实。

联系电话为: 021-33634525

联系邮件为: a.zhang@hope-studyabroad.com

不法分子假冒我司名义发送虚假邮件的行为与我司没有任何关联,如因该违法行为利益受到损害,我司对此不承担任何法律责任。

我司郑重警告正在冒用我司名义进行诈骗及其他违法活动的任何组织和个人,立即停止一切违法行为。

针对以上恶意损害我司名誉、扰乱社会秩序的行为,我司将向公安机关报案,并保留进一步采取法律行为的权利。对于冒用我司名义进行进行不法活动及其他一切侵犯我司合法权益的行为,我司亦保留追究其法律责任的权利。

科博国际教育团队 2025年8月13日